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Mayor and City Council  

City of Annapolis 

160 Duke of Gloucester St. 

Annapolis, MD 21401 

 

Re:  Recommendation for O-42-17 

 

Dear Mr. Mayor and Members of the Council:  

 

The Transportation Board met on September, 2017 to discuss the amended O-42-17 “Certificate 

of Adequate Public Facilities – Timing of Certification” 

 

The Board unanimously supports the legislation.  

 

Rationale: 

The board agrees that a statute of limitations on Adequate Public Facilities (APF), especially 

those related to transportation is required. Given the rate of growth in the Annapolis area, 

significant changes can occur in a 5 year period. Therefore, it is prudent to require recertification. 

This time period provides more than enough time for even large projects to implement the 

requirements in any APF agreement. 

 

 

If you have any questions, concerns, or comments, you can reach me at alex@teampline.org or 

443-510-7297. 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Alex Pline 

Chair, Transportation Board 

CITY OF ANNAPOLIS 

160 DUKE OF GLOUCESTER STREET 

ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401 

410-263-7997 


